Bill Goggins
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To: [FD Pubiic Consultations
Subject: Designated Salmonid viaters bye-lan
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Dear Sirs,

l would like to make a submission with regard to the propased saimonid by-law as in its prasent form it servas as a
danger to all our fresh water and trout fishing lakes

I would like make the foliowing observations,

1/ {section 6 of the proposal)
The waters should bz “solely” not ' primarily managed for the benefit of wild salmon species

2/ {item no.o in the proposal)
This should read as a “5 year plan” notan “annual plan’ as stated

3/(item no. 7 in the proposal)

This item should be removed altogether. We want a mora transparent system with input from the local fishermen
and angling clubs where decisions and policies can be discussed and guastions

Thanking you
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